
January 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Nick Hall 

1230 15th Street #1 

St. Cloud, MN 56303 

 

Dear Mr. Hall: 

 

Enclosed please find an Assassination Records Review Board information packet.  Thank you for 

bringing it to my attention that you did not receive it along with my initial correspondence.  I 

appreciate your patience and apologize for the delay. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


